
 

 

 24 February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

National Education Union Strike Action: 2 March 2023 

 

  

Further to the letter sent today, 24 February, confirming that we will be closing the school to all 

students apart from Year 11 on Thursday 2 March.  I am writing with guidance on activities that your 
child could usefully engage with on the day if they are in Year 7, 8, 9 or 10.  

 

Please see the overview sheet for KS3 (Year 7, 8 & 9) and KS4 (Year 10). The pages are interactive, 

please click on the links to access the resource.  

  

If you have any questions regarding this please do not hesitate to email remotelearning@oathall.org  

  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs F Hatchard 

Assistant Headteacher  

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pI2WIaPx1FxE6-vlEtfGPTI9Sc74aNYQ/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17U-6jqYhBxu1eR9w-M2dWsE68kZ4wIIp/view?usp=share_link
mailto:remotelearning@oathall.org

